September 30, 1964

Dr. Esko Orma Institute of Occupational Health Haartmaninkatu l Helsinki, Finland

Dear Esko:

Hope all goes well! Enough magnetic tape and telectrodes for W. Finland went off last week to you.

For the return shipment of the equipment I will send details later. It is possible we would like to keep the Mnemotron tape recorder stored with you for use next spring. At any rate the material to be returned should be well packed by a professional packer, shipped air freight COLLECT, consigned to Norman Jensen, Inc., 324 Fourth Avenue So., Mpls. with myself to be notified.

I've just got back and haven't yet cleared my desk but I will continue to think of possible publications to involve Kallio. One of these, including all our interests, could be the survival rate by age and area of men with clinical coronary disease 5 years ago. This has a "clinical and epidemiological" flavor of interest. Another is the question we discussed of comparing questionnaire responses to clinical impression. In this regard, I'd like to send you my breakdown of the first few days work, but need for this soon the total number of men examined through September 9, just the number.

I hope plans are being made to photocopy all the clinical forms of 1959 and 1964 as soon as possible.

Best regards to Martti, Kallio, Pirko, Nedeljkovic and all,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

HB/cjh

cc: Dr. Keys